
 Pakistan Studies Programme 

Academy of International Studies 

Jamia Millia Islamia 

New Delhi - 110025 
 

URGENT NOTICE 
 

This is to inform that the talk to be delivered today (26th Nov 2013) 

at 2:00 p.m. at the Edward Said Hall by Mr Adam Thomson, CMG, 

British High Commissioner to Pakistan has been cancelled due to 

unavoidable reasons. Any inconvenience caused in this regard is 

deeply regretted. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

Prof. Ajay Darshan Behera 

Coordinator 

Pakistan Studies Programme 

Academy of International Studies 


